DRAFT

Lyme Recreation Commission Meeting Minutes October 6, 2008 Town Offices 6:00pm

Attendees: Dina Cutting, Tom Yurkosky, Bob Couture, Kathleen Henriques, Jim Kennedy, Matt Stevens

Jim Kennedy discussed the existing wetlands situation with respect to Chase Beach and the Balch Ball Field

There will be increased costs to the refurbishment field and beach project due to additional permitting requirements.

Matt Stevens will discuss with the Conservation Commission the option of placing an easement on the Chaffee Wildlife Sanctuary and which outside group would be the most logical and willing Easement Holder. He will report to Dina on Tuesday.

This meeting was adjourned at 7:15pm. Respectfully submitted by Kathleen Henriques